
Comment from Rebecca Parker 

Allowing multiple sounds for this purpose will be confusing to drivers and pedestrians, undermining 
the very purpose of the sound (and the Act itself). No one will know what sound is coming from 
where and why it is being made! Will visually impaired people have to memorize all these sounds? 
 
Thank you for giving us the chance to comment on this.  

 


